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Statement from Speaker of the House Scott Bedke on Complaint 
 

“Though it’s unfortunate that negotiations have taken this turn, I will continue to move 

forward in good faith toward a solution workable for all members.  I can assure everyone 

that the Leadership Team from the House Republican Caucus is working to make a safe and 

productive environment where we can complete our business as quickly and effectively as 

possible.” 

- Speaker of the House Scott Bedke. 
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